
Frequently Asked Questions 
1. 1. What is the purpose of the project?  
The project will rehabilitate and extend the service life of 
several roads in the Butte area. The project will provide 
critical repairs and a smoother driving surface for motorists. 
Additionally, the work completed will preserve the 
pavement, increasing the longevity of these roadways. 
 
2. Where is the project? 
The project takes place at seven locations in Butte, including: 
 

- Excelsior Avenue between Platinum Street and Caledonia Street. 
- Park Street between Montana Street and Mining Museum Road. 
- Grand Avenue between Harrison Avenue and Continental Drive. 
- Amherst Avenue between Harrison Avenue and Continental Drive. 
- Elizabeth Warren between Harrison Avenue and Continental Drive. 
- Four Mile Road between Harrison Avenue and Utah Avenue; Utah Avenue between Four 

Mile Road and Electric Street; Electric Street between Utah Avenue and Western 
Boulevard; and Western Boulevard between Electric Street and Holmes Avenue. 

- Shields Avenue and Farrell Street, beginning just north of the railroad bridge on Shields 
Avenue and continuing to just past the Montana Resources railroad crossing near Stuart 
Avenue. 

 
3. Why is this project necessary? 
These roads are aging and need repairs. Cracks in the roadway can expand if not addressed 
and create more expensive repairs if left unchecked. Additionally, the pavement markings are 
fading from these roadways, making it less clear to motorists where lanes begin and end. This 
project will address these needed repairs and enhance the driving experience for motorists 
using these routes.  
 
4. What should motorists expect during construction? 
Due to the nature of this project, traffic controls will vary on a case-by-case basis.  
 
Anticipated traffic control: 

- Flaggers or traffic sensing smart signals may direct traffic.  
- Reduced speed limits. 
- Expect delays. 
- On-street parking may be briefly disrupted during road work. 
- Wide loads may be restricted on a case-by-case basis for the roadways. Visit 511mt.net 

for the most up-to-date information. 
 

5. Who can I contact regarding this project? 
Tyler Manning, Public Involvement Coordinator, RBCI 
406-333-0062 | Tyler@rbci.net 
 


